
His Grace, Bishop K BARSAMIAN 
Primate, Armenian Diocese 
630 Second Ave., 
New York, N.Y. 10016 

Your Eminence, 

02/27/92 

We were happy to receive father Jebejian and his offer to 
perform Badarak on March 1, 1992 in Atlanta. 

However, this has not directly addressed our Petition and 
cover letter (copies enclosed) to have the acceptence from 
BOTH Jurisdictions. 

The Prelacy has extended us the favor of granting our 
petition. 

We therefore, respectfully reiterate our position which 
represents the wishes of the Armenian Community of Atlanta . 

Awaiting your favorable reply, 

Encl., 

Respectfully yours, 

~~~~ 
Armen J. Gheblikian 
Chairman, 
Armenian Church Council 
of Atlanta. 
4975 Jimmy Carter Blvd. 
Norcross, Ga. 30093 


